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Tlop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

2nd June, 1933.

Dear 8ir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 19th ultimo relative to the steamer "CABIMAS", from
 which it ies noted that steam has not been raised in the
boilers of this vessel and that this will not be done until
she ig agaiﬁ‘placed in commission, and I have to say that
in the eircumstances it is not considered necessary for

a general examination of these boilers to be held at this

I am, Dear 38ir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

James French #sq.,

NEW YORK.
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